
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

February 3, 1950

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173 
Santa Fe, N.M. Mitchell A. Wilder, Director

Dear Laura:

Thanks so much for your comments upon the exhibition possibilities 
out of Santa Fe. I am a little bit leery of the show as I feel that such 
a group show is apt to be rather weak.

Let me know what happens to the show Agi sends. Am delighted to 
hear the good news of the book. I think that you can expect to see it 
go into another edition and probably continue as a study seller, particularly 
in the southwest. Actually, the book is not one that is marked in a period 
of time but rather is a complete documentation of the Rio Grande valley 
and should have lasting interest. Congratulations again.

Greetings from all and let me know how the Agi Sims show comes out.

Sincerely yours,

MAW: jmd


